
Saturday, May 28, 2011 
2:00 p.m. at Woodlawn Funeral Home 

(604-853-2643) 
2310 Clearbrook Road, 

Abbotsford, B.C. 
(just a bit north of Hwy 1 on Clearbrook Road-Take the Clearbrook Exit and 

double back over Hwy 1) 
 

PLEASE HELP US SPREAD THE WORD WIDELY.  BECAUSE PAUL SO LOVED WRECK 
BEACH, IT WOULD MEAN A GREAT DEAL TO HIS FAMILY AND DOMINIQUE TO HAVE 

WRECKERS THERE, TOO. 

To:                  Our Wreck Beach  Family 

Date:             Friday, May 27, 2011 

From:            Dominique, Peter (Herbie), Judy and the Paul Archambault Family 

Subject:        Sad Loss of Paul Archambault on May 23, 2011 

We are so sorry to tell you we lost our wonderful friend, son, brother, and husband, Paul, during surgery 
on May 23.  You may best remember Paul for wearing a bow tie while he was selling Pina Colada’s on 
his cherished Wreck Beach many years ago.  He also loved playing Frisbee on the beach with Steve, Eric 
and other Frisbee aficionados on hot summer days.  While we plan on holding a beach memorial later this 
summer, Dominique and his family invite you to Paul’s funeral on: 

Saturday, May 28, 2011 
2:00 p.m. at Woodlawn Funeral Home (604-853-2643) 

2310 Clearbrook Road, 
Abbotsford, B.C. 

(just a bit north of Hwy 1 on Clearbrook Road-Take the Clearbrook Exit 
and double back over Hwy 1) 

 
 
 

 


